
This certificate is awarded to

La Esperanza Child Development Center, LLC
This business is recognized for having family friendly policies that help

employees be successful at work and at home. Family friendly policies create a
stronger New Mexico. Family Friendly New Mexico is a nonprofit initiative that
recognizes employers that have family friendly policies and supports businesses

to learn more about adopting and implementing family friendly policies.
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